
From: Bev Martin Date: Mon, 12 Oct 2020 at 00:31 

Subject: Response to consultation on 2018-based household projections. 

To: <copseyandrea@gmail.com> 

 

 

Dear Andrea Copsey 

 

With regard to the above consultation, I wish to state that both my husband, Alan Large, and I 

consider that in answer to Question a), the publication of the 2018-based household 

projections does NOT represent a meaningful change in the housing situation from the 

situation that existed when Mr Clews produced his letter of 27/6/2018 (IED/023).  Therefore 

Question b needs no answer.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jeanne Large 

 

 

Frinton 

Essex 

CO13 

Sent from my iPhone 
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